‘NEC Approved’ carpet and emergency gangway tape

Prior to lockdown we have seen a significant increase in damage to our floors caused by rogue carpet and emergency gangway tape.  

It appears that many sources, particularly on-line, are selling fake ‘NEC Approved’ tape which do not meet the criteria set by the NEC for adhesion steel and have not been through our approval process and therefore should not be advertised as an ‘NEC Approved’ product.

We are looking to address this separately, but in the meantime we would like to advise you that we currently have two NEC approved suppliers who can supply this tape:  

Le Mark Self Adhesives https://www.lemark.co.uk 
ISA Tape https://www.isatape.co.uk
Advanced Tapes International https://advancetapes.com/

We would kindly ask that this is communicated to your official contractors and exhibitors with immediate effect, in order to reduced/eliminate the chance of dilap charges being passed on to yourselves, as more stringent post show floor checks will be carried out in the future.

We thank you in advance for your co-operation.








